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Suzanne Ferris <suzferris23@yahoo.com> Tue, Oct 25, 2016 at 2:33 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Thank your for hearing my concern and objection regarding Council File 16-1155, regarding the development at 11600 
Dunstan Way (incorrectly registered as 11600 W. Barrington, which is a non-existent address).

As a neighbor residing at 432 S. Barrington Ave, I am opposed to this project for all of the reasons layer out in such 
great detail by my neighbor Harel Simon.

Most specifically of concern to me, personally, include the noise of the construction, the danger/safety concerns, and 
traffic. My greatest concern, however, it that of the toxic chemicals that will be circulating through the air and into our 
living space. The health risks that this project poses to myself, my husband, my toddler and infant is not only scary 

but also infuriating. We have been surrounded by large construction projects for the past 4 years. We cannot sustain 
yet another.
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